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Upon reviewing the previous minutes, it's evident that there's a shared commitment to 

enhancing inclusivity within our data practices. I appreciate the valuable insights and 

perspectives that each of you has brought to the discussions so far. 

As part of our ongoing efforts, I am actively working to find suitable time slots for our 

upcoming task force meetings. Scheduling can be a complex process, but I am committed 

to ensuring that we can convene at a time that accommodates everyone's availability. 

Our next steps involve collaboratively defining a roadmap for our task force. This includes 

establishing specific goals, timelines, and action items that align with our shared objective 

of promoting inclusivity in the collection and utilization of production data. 

I encourage each of you to share any additional thoughts, suggestions, or specific areas of 

focus that you believe should be addressed by the task force. Your input is crucial to 

shaping the direction of our efforts. 

I anticipate that our initial meeting will provide us with the opportunity to delve deeper into 

these discussions and set a clear path forward. If there are any specific topics or questions 

you'd like to address during our upcoming sessions, please feel free to share them. 

Thank you for your commitment to this important task force, and I look forward to our 

collaborative efforts to promote inclusivity within our production data practices. 

 


